

Ballycullane National School New Ross, Co Wexford. Phone: 051 562542 E-mail: ballycullanens.ias@eircom.net

16/01/19

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Welcome back to all our pupils after the Christmas Break.

GAA Coach

Hurling started today and will continue for a number of weeks (1st- 6th Classes). Fun and games for infants with James Flynn our GAA Coach.

Grandparents Day

Grandparents Day is planned for Tuesday 29th January. It begins with Mass in the Church at 10.00am and followed by activities in the school and refreshments for all. More details next week. Our pupils and Grandparents had a really enjoyable morning the last time we celebrated this great event. Please "Gather up" your Grandparents"!!!

Mid-term break

School will be closed for mid-term break on the 21st & 22nd Feb. Parent Teacher Meetings will take place before these dates. Again we will finalize this and give exact dates next week.

Green-Schools

Mark Nolan will be in the school next Wednesday 23rd to do a "Biodiversity Workshop with 1st – 6th classes. This is in connection with our Green Flag.

Le gach dea-ghuí
Margaret Furlong (Principal)